Johnson, Patricia (UTC)

From: Robert Milliron [robertmre@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2010 10:58 AM
To: A Johnson, Patricia (UTC)

Cc: 'Jay at Island Gifts'

Subject: letter of intent

Patty,

This is to let you know that our intentions are to cost out the price of replacing the existing pipe and have Avista come in
an meter these units separately thus removing us from a master meter system.

We are waiting on two contractors for bids to dig the ditches, and Scott N Son’s bid to connect units to meters once
Avista installs them. All of this would take place in the spring once we were able to start digging. Of course once we
know the final cost, we can evaluate which is the most cost effective way and safest way to proceed.

If you need any more information please let me know so | can get that to you.
Thank you for your time.

Sincerely

Robert Milliron, ABR, CNHS
Marketing Specialist
Coldwell Banker Tomlinson.

Direct: 509-218-2011

Fax: 509-924-9728

Email: robertmre@comcast.net
www.spokanerealestate.org

“growth of my business depends on your Referrals
Thanks for your Trust!



